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LAUNCHED: New Sussex Safeguarding 
Adults Policy and Procedures website 

Brighton & Hove, East Sussex, and West Sussex Safeguarding Adults Boards are 
pleased to announce the launch of the NEW Sussex Safeguarding Adults Policy and 
Procedures website. 

You can access the website at www.sussexsafeguardingadults.org.  

This website has created a home for the Sussex Safeguarding Adults Policy and Procedures 
that is easy to navigate, easy to digest, accessible, and promotes a unified approach to 
safeguarding adults across Brighton & Hove, East Sussex, and West Sussex. 

The Policy and Procedures themselves will remain under regular review, and we will 
communicate amendments to you through briefings, such as this. 

This website replaces the previous Sussex Safeguarding Adults Policy and Procedures 
website. We therefore ask that you update any internal documents within your organisation, 
with this new URL address. A redirect on the previous website will remain in place for the 
foreseeable future. 

Safeguarding Adults Boards are the strategic lead for safeguarding adults in their area. Each 
Safeguarding Adults Board is comprised of an Independent Chair, the Local Authority, 
Integrated Care Board, Police, and a range of other agencies.  

June 2024 

http://www.sussexsafeguardingadults.org/

	LAUNCHED: New Sussex Safeguarding Adults Policy and Procedures website 



